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Nicki Loshnowsky never anticipated 
having to designate her five-year-old 
son, Collin, as an organ donor. And yet, 
in November 2004, the Loshnowsky  
family faced the decision after Collin 
was struck by a car and suffered severe
 

head trauma. With their world changed forever, the Loshnowskys 
found some light in a tragic situation by choosing donation, and  
Collin’s gifts were life saving to the recipients of his intestine,  
two kidneys, liver and heart. Through the Loshnowskys active  
involvement with Gift of Life Donor Program and Gift of Life  
Family House, they have found a means to heal, as well as to  
celebrate Collin’s wonderful life, all the while promoting the  
incredible impact of organ donation.

Over the last 10 years, the Loshnowsky family has been involved  
in a number of Gift of Life initiatives in Collin’s memory. At the  
Transplant Games of America, an Olympic-style athletic competition  
for transplant recipients, living donors and donor families, the  
Loshnowsky family has been an integral member of Team  
Philadelphia representing donor families. At the Donor Dash,  
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and Countless Transplant Families
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ABOVE LEFT: L-R: Weston Loshnowsky, Chuck Loshnowsky, Michael Wright, Debbie Wright, 
Nicki Loshnowsky, Gavin Loshnowsky, Karen Foehl, Chris Loshnowsky, Brent Foehl, Tom Foehl. 
ABOVE RIGHT: Collin Loshnowsky.

...the Loshnowskys found some light in a tragic  
situation by choosing donation...

Honors Collin
10th Angel-versary



...I honestly don’t know how to describe the feeling I got from the House, 
but it was amazing from the second I walked through the door.“ “

the family bands together as Team “Captivated by Collin’s Smile”  
to demonstrate, through strength in numbers, how organ donation  
saves lives. The Loshnowsky family will always remember Collin’s 
infectious smile and his wonderful “belly laugh.”

This past November was Collin’s 10th “Angel-versary”, and the 
Loshnowsky family chose to honor his life by inspiring others  
to remember Collin in a very special and unique way. Collin’s 
mother, Nicki, created a Facebook campaign called, “10 Random  
Acts of Kindness for Collin Loshnowsky.” When asked how she 
came up with the idea for the Angel-versary campaign, Nicki  
explained, “A little while before the Angel-versary date, I was starting  
to feel very sad and depressed about the upcoming date. One  
particularly rough night as I was lying in bed in tears, the idea came 
to me, out of the blue.  I firmly believe that Collin planted that idea 
in my head as a way of giving me something hopeful to focus on 
and look forward to.”

Doing their own part, the Loshnowsky family made it their fervent  
goal to participate in the Family House Home Cook Heroes  
program 10 times by the end of 2014, preparing meals for the 
Family House transplant patients and families. “We chose to 
incorporate the Home Cook Heroes program because we feel  
such a strong connection with the organ donation community.  
Most of the time when people think of organ donation saving  
lives, they automatically (and rightfully) think of the recipients.  
As a donor family, we also feel ‘saved’ through Collin’s donation. 
So much of our healing has been because of the positive effects  
we have witnessed first-hand through organ donation and through  
our relationship with one of Collin’s recipients, as well as the  
many wonderful people we have met on this journey. Grief can be  

so overwhelming, but having a positive outlet to focus on, such as  
the Home Cook Heroes program, is truly a gift for us,“ says Nicki.

The Loshnowsky’s Home Cook Hero meal on December 26 was 
an extra special dinner in honor of Collin’s 16th birthday. “Not 
only was this a milestone year with Collin’s 10th Angel-versary, it 
also would have been his 16th birthday. We decided that since he 
wasn’t here to throw a party for, we would do the next best thing 
and throw a birthday dinner for him at the Family House. Birthday  
parties with family and friends are annual traditions in our house  
for each of our children. We chose to serve foods that you would 
typically see at one of our parties....hot dogs and sauerkraut,  
meatball sandwiches, ring bologna and cheese, crackers, chips and  
pretzels. And of course no birthday party is complete without a 
cake! Guests at the House wished Collin a Happy Birthday, either 
to us, or written in thank you cards. Sharing him and his story on his  
special day made a hard day a little more bearable. And one of the  
best parts was sharing the experience with some Home Cook Hero 
newbies. The family and friends that joined us have been part of our 
Dash team for many years, but that night was their first experience 
with the Family House and cooking dinner.”

Nicki’s friend, Krista Moody, shares her first experience as a 
Home Cook Hero: ”My favorite act (and most likely the one with  
the biggest impact) was helping to prepare and serve dinner at the  
House on December 26, which was also Collin’s 16th birthday.  
My 12-year-old daughter, Sydney, and I joined Collin’s family and  
friends for the party. We celebrated with a huge dinner and  
finished with cake and ice cream (and I secretly hoped we didn’t  
sing “happy birthday” because I knew I’d lose it). Although I’ve made  
donations and I’m very familiar with the Family House it was my  
first trip there. I honestly don’t know how to describe the feeling  
I got from the House, but it was amazing from the second I walked 
through the door. I can still picture every person so graciously  
filling their plates after what was most likely a day at the hospital 
for themselves or a loved one. I loved being there and I can’t wait 
to go back again!”
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LEFT: Chuck and Nicki Loshnowsky.
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Over the past few years, Nicki and her family have also hosted  
successful Wish List Drives and fundraisers in memory of Collin 
to further support the mission of Gift of Life Family House. As Nicki 
notes, “Every experience with the Family House is memorable.  
I have been blessed each visit to be able to connect with at least  
one of the guests and learn a little of their journey that brought 
them to the House, as well as share a little bit about Collin. For me, 
it is the best part of volunteering at the House.”

While Collin cannot be here today, his name and memory will  
forever be honored through the family’s dedication to Gift of Life.

The Home Cook Heroes program was designed to provide an 
opportunity for volunteer groups to prepare and serve nutritious  
meals to the transplant patients and families staying at the  
Family House. Recognizing the fact that most transplant patients  
and their families do not have the resources, time or money  
to prepare a healthy, home-cooked meal, this program has 
been crucial to our mission of providing care to families in  
their time of need.

Abington Memorial Health Dixon School 
	 of Nursing
Arcadia for a Better Community
Arise Academy Charter School
Atlantic Coast Roller Girls
Balfour Beatty
BNY Mellon
buildOn Furness
Calhoun Hall, Drexel University
Captivated by Collin’s Smile
Carol Savino & Friends in Memory 
	 of Collin Loshnowsky
CB 3
Children’s Hospital of Philadelphia – 
	 Peers4Path
Christiana Care Health Services
Christ’s Church of the Valley
Congregation M’kor Shalom
Deloitte
Delta Phi Epsilon Delta Nu Chapter
Drexel University Honors Program
Edling Family & Friends
EducationWorks Hipstep Program
Einstein Pharmacy
Ellen Abrohms & Friends
Foehl’s & Friends In Memory 
	 of Collin Loshnowsky
Freire Charter School
Friends
Friends’ Central School
Gamma Lota Signma; Sigma Chapter
Geibel Family
Giordano Family
Girl Scout Troop 30447
Griffis Family
Hahnemann University Hospital 
	 Emergency Dept.
HUP - Rhoads 5
Hyatt at the Bellevue
In Memory of Collin Loshnowsky 
	 #cjl10yrs
Isaiah’s Angels
J & M’s Friends
J + 2
Jim & Karen Carns
Laura Ann Hood
Lauren Martin
Lehigh Club of Philadelphia 
	 (alumni organization)
Liza’s Legacy
Los Amigos
Love to Cook Girls

Mason’s Mission
Mastbaum H.S. Hosa - Nursing Hearts
MediMedia Managed Markets
Meehan Family
Merkle - In Memory of Collin Loshnowsky 
	 #cjl10yrs
Miss Pennsylvania USA Ambassador 
	 Jr. Preteen
MOMS Club of Jenkintown
Moore Medical Group
Neumann University
NewChurch LIVE
Northeast Pennsylvania Lions Eye Bank
Organ Recovery Systems
Pat’s Wings
Penney Girls Foundation
Phi Sigma Pi Alpha Epsilon - 
	 West Chester University
Pulmonary Rehab - University of Penn 
	 Hospital
Randon Family
Rowan University Office of Student
	  Activities
Rutger’s Gang
RyanStrong
Settlement Engine & Allied Mortgage
Sheraton Triplex Hotels
SPN Girls
St. Clair CPA Solutions
Staffing for all Seasons - HUP Nurses
Steck/King Family
Sunday Fun Day Girls
Sweet & Treats 4 U
TD Bank Asset Based Lending
Team Boeing
Team Fritz
Team G$
Team Little Man Domenic
Team Spiers
Team Who’s Howard - 
	 Clayton Thomas Family
Temple SICU
Temple University Hospital:
	  Speech Pathology Department
The Timothy School
The Westin Philadelphia
The Wiedel Family
Trainor Family
Tres Amigas
Tuddenham Family
University City Kiwanis Club
VACEA

Virtua Marlton ICU
Voya Financial
William Tennent High School HPS Club
Woodside Presbyterian Church
YouthBuild Philadelphia Charter School

Thank you to our generous community 
partner for their ongoing food donations: 
Starbucks at the Bellevue

Thank You

“Team Boeing is thankful to have had a chance to work with Gift of Life Family House. 
This organization provided us an opportunity to engage in our corporate values 
outside the workplace; and in turn give back to your residents and their families. 
We will forever be grateful. It was a wonderful experience and we hope to come 
visit again.” – Team Boeing.  L-R: Bill Davidson, Jacqueline Piotti, Matthew Richards, 
Victoria D’Anduono, Victrail Blount, Laura Cacioppo, Joseph Mather, Katie Flynn, 
Kevin Moran. Not pictured, Joel Carl.

who generously donate their time to serve meals to the transplant patients and families who call Gift of Life Family House “home.”  
It is a pleasure to recognize Home Cook Heroes groups from October-December 2014:

to all the Home Cook Heroes Volunteers

Bring Your Team to the Family House to  
COOK A MEAL! The Home Cook Heroes  
program provides volunteering with a fun and creative  
opportunity to engage collaboratively and cooperatively as  
you all work together to support a meaningful cause. Groups of 
up to 10 people can prepare meals (on or off site) and serve 
them to our guests. All you need to bring is your group and 
the food and we will provide everything else in our modern, 
fully-equipped kitchen.

For more information about the Home Cook Heroes Program  
or to sign up, visit www.GiftofLifeFamilyHouse.org.
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Meet Savannah and Robert Anselmo

have to worry about buying groceries. While 
Savannah is limited to the prepared meals she 
can eat due to her dairy allergy, the stocked 
pantry allows Robert to find alternative meals 
for her, which is maintained and organized by 
our dedicated volunteers. Many pantry items 
are donated through Wish List Drives that  
allow guests, like Savannah and Robert, to 
never go hungry.

For every six months that Savannah and Robert 
travel to Philadelphia for care, the Family House  
is happy to know that their post-transplant 
needs are being met. Savannah loves the  
Philadelphia area where she can “go around 
in the city to places like Franklin Square”–  
all with her Dad by her side. Robert loves 
the camaraderie and support from the other 

guests, as they all can relate to one another. The all-encompassing 
support the Family House provides to transplant patients and their 
families is undeniable, and for those looking to stay here, Robert  
has one piece of advice: “Do it in a heartbeat.”

When meeting Savannah Anselmo, a 
rambunctious seven-year-old girl from 
Miramar, Florida, you would have never 
known that she underwent life-saving  
surgery as an infant. Savannah was diagnosed 
with biliary atresia when she was only four 
months old, which eventually led to the 
prognosis that she was in imminent need of 
a new liver. After being on the waiting list for 
eight months, Savannah thankfully received 
a liver transplant at a children’s hospital on  
December 29, 2007. Every six months,  
Savannah and her Dad, Robert, travel from 
Florida to Philadelphia for her post-transplant  
care and stay at their “home away from  
home”– Gift of Life Family House.

The Anselmo family has been in and out of the Family House 
since its first year of operation in 2011. After consulting with  
different hospital workers and even seeking advice from online  
forums for children with a similar condition, the buzz around the 
Family House sparked their interest and became their go-to lodging 
facility when seeking transplant-related care in the city.

Imagine having to relocate to a city that is more than 1,000 miles 
away from home while trying to find an affordable, temporary  
place to live. For Robert, financially speaking, there would not have 
been a practical alternative as he states, “There would be no way  
for us to continue care from out of town.” With hotel prices  
continuously rising, Robert’s other option would have been  
finding a Philadelphia-area home, which would entail renting a 
car, commuting to the hospital and facing city traffic – the list goes 
on. Thankfully, the Anselmos found the Family House, where the  
reduced nightly fee is not even half the cost of one night in a local  
hotel. Thanks to the Adopt-A-Family Fund and support from  
the community, we only charge guests a nightly fee of $40, even 
though actual operating costs are upwards of $160.

When staying at the Family House, Savannah loves the playroom 
where she can play Wii and unleash her creativity with her Lego 
designs. In fact, both Savannah and Robert love spending time 
together in the playroom where they can relax and just have fun 
with each other. Robert especially loves having a nightly meal  
prepared by the Home Cook Hero volunteers, so that he does not 

FACESOF THE Family House
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From December 2, 2014 to December 3, 2014, Gift of Life Family House held 
its first annual “40 Hours for the Family House” Giving Tuesday challenge, 
and what a success it was! Beginning promptly at 8:00 a.m. on December 2,  
participants had 40 hours to reach a goal of $400 or more on CrowdRise – 
a simple and accessible online fundraising platform. 40 hours, 50 team 
members and nearly 500 contributors later, the challenge raised 
more than $27,000 – surpassing the initial fundraising goal 
by 70%! 

Of course we couldn’t have done it without YOU! To all of the participants, 
contributors and anyone who helped spread the word, THANK YOU for 
making our first 40 Hours for the Family House challenge a huge success. 

It’s Amazing What a Few         
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      Committed People Can Do, in just 40 Hours
It certainly is amazing what a few committed people can do, in such a 
short period of time!

The Family House would also like to congratulate our grand prize winner, 
Dhillon Shah, for raising an incredible $4,846! Dhillon is just 12 years old 
and is a current Family House guest, awaiting a heart transplant here 
in Philadelphia. His enthusiasm for the challenge was infectious and he  
actively recruited contributors weeks before the challenge even began. 
He also made the decision to increase his goal from $2,000 to $4,000 once 
he realized he had surpassed his goal in the first 24 hours of the challenge!  

Incredible!

It is only through the generosity of the 
community that the Family House is able 
to provide essential care for transplant 
patients and their families including  
affordable lodging, delicious home-
cooked meals, support services and so 
much more. Here at the Family House, 
we are so grateful that we can count 
on you for support of our mission, and  
we look forward to seeing what next year’s 
“40 Hours for the Family House” challenge 
will bring!

It can take just one person to inspire meaningful change, and at 
the Lawrenceville School in New Jersey, for many students that 
one person is Arthur Thomas. Arthur is a heart transplant recipient  
who shared his transplant story with the student body six years ago. 
Moved by his life-saving experience, students Taylor Bloom and 
Mary Hopkins heard it as a call to action to raise awareness about 
organ donation, and from there, the Lives Saving Lives Club was  
born. With Arthur as its faculty adviser, the club has blossomed 
into a successful, student-run initiative to raise awareness for organ  
donation and funds for Gift of Life Family House. 

Now, with nearly 30 active members, the Lives Saving  
Lives Club holds a number of fundraisers, including a 
raffle giveaway and the Annual Organ Donor Awareness  
Benefit Dinner. Much like the club itself, this benefit 
dinner is completely student-operated. From the string 
quartet performance to the four-course meal, these  
young leaders work tirelessly to make this a memorable 
evening – and what a success! This past year, the dinner raised 
$5,000 for the transplant patients and families of Gift of Life  
Family House, proving their hard work has truly paid off.

Since 2009, these motivated students have raised an incredible 
$27,400 for the Family House! Their outstanding support and  
dedication to the Family House mission helps provide guests with 
comfortable lodging, hot meals, a fully stocked pantry, a free shuttle 
service and so much more. Such support helps alleviate stress the 
patients and families face day-to-day – mentally, physically and 
emotionally. To further support the Family House, the Lives Saving  
Lives Club has also served as wonderful Home Cook Heroes,  
cooking a delicious meal for guests of the Family House.

LAWRENCEVILLE SCHOOL CLUB HELPS SAVE LIVES 
AND SUPPORT FAMILIES 

This past month, the Family House was happy to host 
a visit from Arthur and four other Lives Saving Lives 
Club members. Arthur was proud to show these dedicated 

students how their fundraising efforts directly impact the Family 
House. It all came full circle for these students when they saw their 
permanent paver located in the Legacy Garden that states, “The 
Lawrenceville School Proudly Supports Gift of Life Family House.”

Arthur emphasizes the importance of providing support to transplant 
patients and their families, as he has a firsthand understanding of 
the difficulties they may experience, “Anything we can do to make 
their lives easier is worth it.” These students demonstrate that age is 
only a number when it comes to effectively creating change in the 
lives of the guests. Thank you to Arthur and all of the students of 
the Lawrenceville School for bringing the Lives Saving Lives Club 
to fruition and supporting the mission of the Family House!

Arthur Thomas visits the Family House with students from the Lawrenceville 
School’s Lives Saving Lives Club. L-R: Arthur, Adrienne, Kate, Charlotte, and 
Elizabeth.



OCCUPANCY REVIEW

VOLUNTEER RECAP
HOME COOK HEROES HOURS ACTIVITY HOURS

GUEST SERVICES HOURS

HOME COOK HEROES SUMMARY
MEALS SERVED THROUGH HOME COOK HEROES HOME COOK HEROES GROUPS

1,354
3,567
11,955

TOTAL 
TRIPS

TOTAL GUESTS
TRANSPORTED

MILES
TRAVELED

TRANSPORTATION SERVICE

73.94% OCCUPANCY

9,620 3,173 203

JAN	 83.50%
FEB	 80.48%
MAR	 78.92%
APR	 67.67%
MAY	 89.03%
JUN	 69.56%
JUL	 78.52%
AUG	 69.89%
SEPT	 57.89%
OCT	 64.62%
NOV	 71.89%
DEC	 74.62%

AVERAGE 
FAMILY STAY/

NIGHTS

ROOMS 
OCCUPIED

TOTAL
FAMILIES 
SERVED

Total Meals Provided 31,340

JAN

FEB

MAR

APR

MAY

JUN

JUL

AUG

SEPT

OCT

NOV

DEC

3,310

2,680

2,788

2,286

2,938

2,688

2,958

2,690

1,940

2,290

2,386

2,386

JAN	 FEB	 MAR	 APR	  MAY	 JUN	 JUL	 AUG	 SEPT	 OCT	 NOV	 DEC

484
5.2
8,097

Service Orgs	 11%

Schools	 11%

GOL Employees	 3%

Other	 27%

Worship 	 6%

Businesses	 2%

Donor/Recipients	 27%

Hospitals	 9%

Hospitality	 4%
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Contributions of $50 or more received between OCTOBER 2014 – DECEMBER 2014

TO OUR MOST GRACIOUS CONTRIBUTORS:

THANK  YOU 
for your loyal support and continued generosity 

in helping us care for transplant patients and families at 
Gift of Life Family House

Founders’ Circle
Recognizing gifts of $10,000+

PARTNER OF CARE [$50,000+]
Gervato Family Foundation
Sam and Jean Jones

BENEFACTOR OF TRUST [$25,000+]
The Gitlin Foundation

2014 Family Circle
Recognizing gifts of $250+
to support the annual fund
HONOR IN PLATINUM [$5,000+]

Anonymous
Erin Jacob and Dirk Dinkeloo
Lori and John Peruto, Esqs.
Harry Roth, Esq. and 
	 Lisa Heller, MD

HOPE IN GOLD [$2,500+]
Larry and Diane Beard
Jean Jones
Howard and Liz Nathan
Scott Z. Noye and Family
Analise and Americo Santos
Scott and Vickie Sayles
Dr. and Mrs. Marshall 
	 and Michele Schwartz
Albert K. C. Yau

CARE IN SILVER [$1,000+]
Anonymous
Artcraft Promotional Concepts
Bel Air Auto Auction, Inc.
Margaret Bradley
John and Winifred Branton
Dr. and Mr. Tania and Michael Burns
Jean and Stanley Chenoweth
Dr. John Daly
Sharon and Michael Denomme
Carol and Tom Hetzel
Dr. and Mrs. Richard Kovach
Suzanne and Robert Levin
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph McFadden
Jack McHale
Brenda and Thomas Noll
Becky Nuttall
Robert and Tracie Opitz
Papa Carl’s Jam for Life 
	 Foundation
Philadelphia Chapter of 
	 UNICO National
Dr. and Mrs. Samuel and
	 Karen Solomon
Dr. Jonathan Van Kleunen
Walmart Store #1869
Jan L. Weinstock, Esq.

GRACE IN BRONZE [$500+]
Jeffrey and Ruth Abrams
Ellen Abrohms and Bernard Gottlieb
AC Power Company, Inc.
Jeff and Sandy Albarty
Bill and Martha Anderson
Anonymous
Margaret Belfield
Alex and Faith Carlin
Melvin and Lynne Cherry
George J. Czarny
Patrick Davenport
Scott and Kate Demczyszyn
Nancy Doble
Mary Ann Dunlap
Ebenezer Baptist Church
Dr. Patricia Ferdinand
Foot of the Cross Christian Church
The Forst Foundation
Dr. Susan Freeman
Debra and Carl Fritz
William and Eileen Gemmell

Dr. Howard M. Felt
Sandra Ferris
Stephen and Maria Finkle
Joseph and Beverly Forline
John and Cornelia Fruncillo
Dr. and Mrs. Gerard Fulda
Garden Spot Frame & Alignment
	  Service, Inc.
Robert Gardner
Gateway Medical Associates, P.C.
Katie Geary
David Georgaros
Nancy Gillespie
Talia Giordano
Bradford Glazier
Harvey Goldglantz
John Green
Cheryl Green
Hank and Ina Gross
Chris Ann Hamm
John and Tanis Helbley
Geoff and Maureen Hillary
Mark and Karen Hite
Joseph and Megan Holden
Betsy Horen
Susan Hsu
Teresa Iaconelli
ILC Dover LP
Charles and Mary Jackson
J.C. Taylor Antique Automobile 
	 Agency, Inc.
Sara Jones
The Kellogg Family
David and Elizabeth Kennedy
Frank P. Kowalski
Robert and Susan Kunzelman
Wilma Leftin
Caren Litvin
Tom and Jo Lucid
Patricia Mahoney
Donna Massey
John McCumber
Meghan McFadden
Christopher McGeehan and 
	 Katherine Petherbridge
Mr. and Mrs. Bernard McGinty, Sr.
Mr. and Mrs. Jack McGinty
Jim and Carol McKelvey
Mr. and Mrs. Neil McLaughlin
Julie Moore
Patricia Mozzillo
Ellen Muzi
Joseph Nahas
John Navin
Walt and Maryellen Paget
Curt and Myrna Palatsky
Kevin C. Parham
Steve and Lori Parrino
Michael Parsley
A. Charles Peruto, Jr.
Jim and Michele Peruto
Susan Pincus
The Prasad Family
Christine Radolovic
Dr. Elizabeth Rand
Patrick and Jean Reger
Martha Chase Reisinger
Mr. and Mrs. Eli Reynolds
Suzann Rowley
Elizabeth and Bruce Rubin
Richard and Sandy Salmieri
Brian Schleider
Nancy and James Schmidt
Thomas and Kathleen Schocklin
Ellyn Schoen
Robert Schroeder
Parool Shah
Daniel J. Sinnott
Bonnie and Harris Sklar
G. Stephen Snyder

Marie Gemmell
Carol and John Giungo
Dr. Amy J. Goldberg
Annetta and Richard Good
Karen and David Hess
Dr. and Mrs. George and 
	 Diane Hildebrandt
Robert Howell
Kathryn Kiesel
Kistler-Tiffany Benefits
Stephen Knobbs
Pepper and Mike Krach
Eden Kratchman
Normand and Marge Kurtz
LexisNexis Risk
Drs. Kimberly and Alexander Lin
Martin Majcher
Janet Margolies and 
	 Arthur Fischman
Linda McConnell
Ashlee and Bradford Milnes
Alan J. Mittelman, Esq.
Glen Moffett, Esq.
Alan Oberman
John and Lori O’Donnell
Paul Oravez and Therese McNelly
Cindi and Vincent Pasceri
Irfan Patel and Family
Peach Tree Acres
Joseph Richetti
Rita Goor Memorial Trust
Michael and Rosemary Rose
Seymore Rubin
Janice Schwartz-Donahue
Ross and Mary Smith
John and Carol Stemrich
Rebecca Suppi
William and Ann Marie Trembler
Emmanuel Tzanakis
Verena Voegele
Walmart Store #5130
Drs. Richard and Sandra Wortzel
Mustafa Zaheer

COMFORT IN COPPER [$250+]
Joanne Aarseth
Alex Agres
Paul Albert
Ann Allegrini
Anonymous
George Arroyo and Charles Ideo
Jill and Paul Aschkenasy
Jaya Bhattacharyya
Ronald and Carol Bilek
Gerald and Maryann Brenneman
Joanne and Joseph Brusich
Helen Burd
Victoria Burns
Buxmont Chapter of the 
	 PA Society of Tax and 
	 Accounting Professionals
Donna Campbell
Stephen Catanzaro
Dr. and Mrs. Paul J. Chase
Michael Clancy
Susan Ruth Clark
Nina Cohen
Kenneth and Elaine Cohen
Sara Cohen
Sandra Cole Cantera
Dr. Beth W. Colombe
Winifred Cooper
Matthew Copithorne
Katherine K. Costabile
Theresa Daly
Harris Devor
Terry and Sue Dillon
Tim and Judi Dunn
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Edwards
David and Patricia Edwards
Dr. Howard J. Eisen

 Caregiver Lifeline

Spotlight
by Talia Giordano, MSW, LSW
Gift of Life Family House Social Worker

Q&A  WITH PATIENTS and 
CAREGIVERS Waiting for Transplant

QUESTION: What has been the most surprising thing about waiting 
for transplant?

Patient 1:	 The concern others had for us. It has been humbling  
knowing others care. 

Patient 2:	 The wait has been longer than expected. Four months 
turned into a year. Last time I was at the hospital, staff said no time 
frame could be given. 

Caregiver 1:	 For me it has been watching the children’s progress 
through this situation and how they have grown through their difficult 
time. Also, other people’s kindness has been very surprising.

QUESTION: Which part of the waiting for the transplant are you 
really good at?

Patient 1:	 Meeting others and sharing stories, such as how and why 
you arrived at this point in your life. It has been a blessing to be able to 
help others going through the same situation just by sharing my story. 

Caregiver 1:	 Making doctors’ appointments and organizing schedules.  
I have also been surprised at how well I can offer comfort and support 
to others. And I am great at getting him (the patient) to take medicine!

QUESTION: What do you wish someone would have told you about 
the transplant?

Patient 1: We were pretty well prepared from knowing others who 
already went through the process. Thank goodness for pulmonary 
support groups!

Patient 2: The ups and downs of everything. I wished we learned 
more about the process during and after transplant – it ended up  
being a bit overwhelming. 

QUESTION: What advice would you give a friend who says they 
need a transplant?

Patient 1:	 Be positive and go for it. It can change your life for good.

Patient 2:	 Take a chance. What have you got to lose?

Caregiver 1:	 Read as much information on it as possible. Talk to others  
who are in the process or have finished the process and take notes! 
There will be set backs and delays. Don’t have time limits and be  
flexible. When you have questions, ask the social workers at the  
hospital or at the Family House. And last BUT NOT LEAST: Remember 
your health and self-care.
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For more information email CaregiverLifeline@GiftofLifeFamilyHouse.org 



Robert and Ida Sosna
Barbie Spear
Sharon and Kenneth Spinrad
St. Paul’s Evangelical Lutheran Church
Thomas and Deborah Stalsitz
Susan and Edward Stevens
Janet Stickles and Brad Baldus
Larry and Rachael Suplee
Charlene Tan
Marilyn and Joseph Thornton
T. Rowe Price Matching Gift Program
Maris Uzdanovics
Janice Waitkus
Maria Louise Weibel
Harold and Janet Whartnaby
Sue and David Wishnow
Y.A.L.E. School Cherry Hill
Kitching Yau
Leah Rutter Zenker

ITALIC = upgraded member
BOLD = renewed member

Family House 
Supporters 
[GIFTS of $50+] including 
cumulative gifts without tributes

Edward and Mindy Abraham
Barbara Alexander
AmazonSmile
American Express Charitable Fund
American Nephrology Nurses 
	 Association - Keystone Chapter
Anonymous
The Arthur J. Gallagher Foundation
The Asaro Family
The Aufdenspring Family
The Baker Family
The Balogh Family
Rebecca Barrett
Andi Becker and Joe Arnold
Pat Beegoo
Jami Beere
The Beiersdorf Family
The Benjamin Family
Joanne and Alan Berkowitz
Beth and Doug Biggs
The “Birthday Club” of Macungie, PA
Beth Black
Dr. Emily Blumberg
Alexander Bobb
Ralph Bocchino
Doug Bowie
Maureen Bowie
Dr. Thompson Boyd
Margaret and Peter Bradley
Dina Bray
Mary Anne Broderick
Ray and Karen Brotzman
Cheryl Brown
Karen Brown
John Burton
Brian and Donelle Bussom
Kendris and Crystal Cabral
The Camp Family
Sally and Ed Campitelli
Sandra Cannon
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Carson
Causecast Foundation
Thomas and Nancy Chancler
The Chazin Family
Kristin Chisesi
Tyler Christ
Dorothy Clapham
Clarnce A. Clink
Rob and Ronnie Coben
Barbara and Hal Cobert
Josh and Amanda Cobert
Kathleen Cohen
Sean and Melanie Cohen
Todd Cohen
Caroline Coleman
James and MaryAnn Coleman
George Conner
Martin Connor, Jr.
Roger and Ann Conrad

Lisa Coscia
Brenda Council
Jack and Pat Cranston
Clifford and Vaughn Crouch
Manju Das
Lorraine De Angelo
Mr. and Mrs. John Delaney, Jr.
Delaware Good Sam Club
Harold and Christine Delhagen
Perry and Susan deMarco
Vincent D’Errico
Edward and Margaret Devinney
Charles and Maryann Devlin
Matthew and Nicole DiBattista
Marianne DiDonato
Sam and Karel DiFranco
Jay and Dottie DiMarino
The DiMarino Family
Alison Dolberg
Dorothy Donhasuer
Ellen Duffy
The Duxin Family
Donald Ehnot
Wayne and Marilyn Eller
Sandi and Joel Elson
Wendy and Roy Erlandson
Thomas Falin, Jr.
Edward and Dolores Fallon
Ronald Fash
Jacqueline Faust
Grace Ferino
Gerard and Helen Ferraro
Donna and Joe Ferrier
Barbara Ferris
Stuart and Sandra Fine
Robert Finkel
Liz and Tom Finocchio
Sandra First
Thomas Foehl
Barb Foelsch
Jared Foelsch
Anna Foreman
Beverly Foster
Jim Foster
Douglas and Donna Frey
Dail Fried
Donald and Beverly Frounfelker
Marc Gabriel
Ed and Marta Galarza
Janice Gebhart
Edward and Margaret Geiger
Gail Genovese
Susan and George Gibbs
The Ginesin family
Thomas and Linda Glavin
GM Electric, Inc.
The Golkow Family
David and Karen Gorgonzola
Brian Grell
Grey Nuns of the Sacred Heart
John and Mary Susan Gruber
Julie and Alan Gubernick
Ronnie and Myron Gurman
Missy and Bob Gurmankin
Mark and Catherine Haas
The Hale Family
The Halloway Family
Brian Hanlon
Kristi Harris
Lia Hart
Cathy and Rick Haug
Daniel Haug
Leslie Heilberg
Charles Henderson
Irene Hennelly
Brian and Becky Hermann
The Hill Family
Dr. Eric P. Hoffman
Rodger and Denise Holst
The Hoyer Family
Jane Humphreys
Mark and Maria Hyman
Anthony Jacquinto
John and Kathleen Jarrett
David and Constance Jones
Michael and Lora Kawas
The Kelly Family
Matthew and Gina Kelly
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THANK YOU, continued 
Keith Klasic
Debbie and Marc Kohn
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Kritzer
Deborah and Howard Kroop
Kim and Steve Kuepferle
Michelle and Todd Landau
Sam and Joanne Lasorda
The Littman Family
Karen Looby
Gerald and Carmela Lorino
Suzi and Scott Lustgarten
Mary Lynn
Dave and Deb MacDonald
Brian and Jane Mack
Candace Mackersie
Michele Mackey
Debra Malinics
Aarati and Mihir Malliah
Marc and Louise Manzione
Ed and Alice Margolis
Jean Mazurek
Joseph McBride
Eleanor McCane
Joseph McCurry
Thomas and Judith McDermott
The McDonald Family
Alan McDonald and Family
Darlene and Chip McDowell
Christine and Thomas McGarry
Katie McGinty
The McGrath Family
Bill and Eileen McGrath
Betsy McKeown
Elizabeth McNamara
Austin and Trish Meehan
Elizabeth Meehan
Maggie Meehan
Amy Meek
Howard and Linda Mehring
Merck Foundation
The Merovitz Family
Gerard Migliore
Sue Ann Miller, Ed.D.
James and Laura Mills
Kathy Moore
Dr. Jonathan Morris
Nicolai Moyer
Laurie Murray
William Murray
Horacio and Filomena Neves
Robert V. Nicoletti
Grace O’Connell
Mr. and Mrs. Michael O’Donnell
Bill and Lisa O’Reilly
Nick and Stephanie Orfanidis
John Osborne
Virginia and Timothy Oskin
James Owens
Francis Paget
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Palermo
Deven and Priya Patel
The Paul Family
The Peltzman Family
Christina Pennypacker
John and Anca Peruto
Samantha Peruto
Elissa and Michael Petrosky
Julie Philp
Tom and Eve Pilkington
Pinnacle Floor Coverings
John Pisani
Melissa Pollin
Steven and Myrna Pressman
Margaret and Debra Querner
QVC Inc.
W and E Reed
Melissa Regan and John Kaminski
Joe and Elly Reinhardt
Scarlett Reitzel
Andrea and Sean Reynolds
Suzy and Rich Riesenberg
Kathleen Roberge
Wayne Robins
Dr. and Mrs. Carmen Rocco
Terri Rooney
Myra Rosenberg
Lisa Rossien
The Roth Family
The Rothenstein Family

The Rowan Family
Olivia and JC Rush
Jody Ryan
Wendy and Stuart Sackowitz
Liz Sampson
Hillary and Marc Savino
Frederick and Karen Ann Schad
Richard and Holly Scheinoff
John and Diane Scheuer
Johann and Beverly Schneider
The Schramm Family
Steve Schwartz
Glen and Jo Anne Seruby
Rose Shaffer
The Shah Family
The Sharma Family
Shelly Communications, Inc.
Dr. Suzanne Shepherd
The Shiller Family
Dr. Neal Shipon
Beverly and Jim Shreve
Mark and Tammy Siegrist
The Sims Family
Paul and Gerry Sinkus
Patricia Sinnott
Lydia and Richard Skilton
Donna and Jerry Slipakoff
Monica and Rob Sommerville
Joan Spiers
Lauren Spiers
Patrick Spiers
St. Thomas UCC Womens Fellowship
Avery Stamps
Carole and Billy Stamps
The Stamps Family
Mandy Stamps-Kotler
John V. Steinmetz
Beth Sterling
Student Bar Association Villanova 	
	 Law School
John Sullivan
The Sutow Family
Raymond and Darlene Sweitzer
Melissa Szabo
Bob and Mary Beth Szostak
The Tennyson Family
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Teter
Paul and Kate Trebelhorn
The Treiman Family
Ronald and Christine Tremblay
The Turner Family
Hannah and Emma Vacca
Robert and Roberta Van Auken
The Van Houtven Kids
Jody Vaughn
Carlene and Pat Vitulli
Laura Wagner
Joseph Waldron
Noa Walsky
Norman Weaver
Art Stern and Rachel Weiner
Charles Wiedmann
Gary Willoughby
Michael Wolfgang
The Wood Family
Jon Wright
Linda Wright
Robert and Margaret Wyant
Barry Wyroba
Kathy Yandle and Rick Miller
Nina Zuccarelli
Hayley and Ami Zweig

In Honor of...
[GIFTS OF $50+]
Florence Deborah Abbott

James Abbott
Ellen Abrohms

Bernie Gottlieb
Suzanne Ahmie

Roger and Kathleen Smith
Robert and Ida Sosna

Jeff Albarty
Sandy Albarty

Sandy Albarty
Jeff Albarty

Dr. Mariano Apacible
Curt and Myrna Palatsky

R. Bryan & Nicole Arnold
Gwen and Edward Chianese

AtlantiCare Leaders
Margaret Belfield

Melissia Baker
Anonymous

Brad Baldus
Janet Stickles

Young Bang
Joanna Eun

Sharon Brice
Charles and Mary Jackson

Matthew Brown
Anonymous
Robert Gardner
James and Gloria Lane
Bill and Polly Sullivan

Joanne Brusich
Margaret Bradley and Family
Joseph Brusich
Jeffrey Coulter
Catherine and Leo Dillon
Mr. and Mrs. Bernard McGinty, Sr.
Brian and Mary Fay McGinty
Mr. and Mrs. Jack McGinty
Patricia Mozzillo
James Sortino

Mr. and Mrs. Michael Classen
Elise Classen
Beth Furrh

Amber Costello
Joseph and Deborah Costello

Felix Cuadrado
Gloria Cuadrado

Henrietta DiLoretto
Dan DiLoretto

Edward Eaton
Dr. Jonathan Van Kleunen

David Edwards
Patricia Edwards

Sharon Denomme
Mimi Madden and Art Amolsch
Joe and Robin Basta
Kathy Hunt and Sean Dippold
Bernie Glavin
Bob and Janice Moore

Stephen Finkle
Eileen Finkle

Anna Fischman
Janet Margolies and 
	 Arthur Fischman

Ken Forbeck
Larry and Carol Pfaffly

Karen Forbes and Larry Gage
Carole Forbes

Don Freeman
Neil and Deena Axelrod

Beth and Doug Furrh
Martha DeCandia

Kenneth Gambone
Ernest and Mary Gambone

Jim Gannon
John and Lori O’Donnell

Janice Gebhart
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Olkowski

George Gibbs
AC Power Company, Inc.
Susan Gibbs

Gift of Life Family House Team
Katie Geary
Jan L. Weinstock, Esq.

Sheila and Howard Gordon
Cindi and Vincent Pasceri 

David Greaves
Donna Campbell

Dr. Robert Grossman
Dr. and Mrs. Samuel and 
	 Karen Solomon

Steve Herman
Judith and Patrick Ricucci

Liam Holden
Joseph and Megan Holden

Jim Huddler
Michael and Catherine Allen

Leslie and Stephen Jaffe
Peg Prendergast

Jefferson Heart Transplant Team
Deborah and Leon Williams

Matthew Junkins
Knouse Fruitlands, Inc.

The Klunk Family
Gateway Medical Associates, P.C.

Lynne and Jeff Lipschutz
Cindi and Vincent Pasceri 

Esther Grace Liu
Dr. Patricia Ferdinand

Dr. Warren Malley
Anonymous

Christine Marvel
Debra and Carl Fritz

Everett and Harriet Mitchell
Pastor Barry Mitchell

The Morgan Family
Eileen Donovan

Dr. Lynn Morgenlander
Fredric Cohen

MTF Colleagues
Bill and Martha Anderson

John J. Murphy
Joan and Ed Silva

Dr. Ali Naji
Dr. and Mrs. Samuel and 
	 Karen Solomon

Howard M. Nathan
Bradford Glazier
Dr. and Mrs. L. Scott Levin
Mark and Melisa Reiner

Matthew Newton
BSC America Bel Air Auto Auction
Wilkins Automotive

Maria Olszewski
Eileen and Kenneth Hughes

Elaine Paliatsas-Haughey
Anonymous

Penn Transplant Center
Susan Clark

Penney Girls Foundation
Donna Mollichella

Katherine Petherbridge
Christopher McGeehan

Raj Ramcharitar
Zandra Ramcharitar

Dr. David Reich
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Dilley

Joe Richetti
Carla and Andy Aull
Gregory Iaquinta
Stephen and Susan Iaquinta
Rob and Alisa Kleisner
John Richetti
Shawna, Sophia, JR and Sandy

Michael R. Rose
Rosemary Rose

Dr. Kenneth Rothstein
Judy Holmes

Jim Schmidt
Nancy Schmidt

Laurie Schulte
Thomas and Frances Schulte

Stephen Schwartz
Robert and Suzanne Lippencott
Brenda and Thomas Noll
Kathy and Charles Noll

Viraj Shahi
Satwant Dhaliwal

George Shelton
Dr. Donald Chu

Ross, Mary and Ashley Smith
Robert and Beverly Hoyer

Bernard Spain
Marlene and Leonard Dubin

Edward Stevens
The Kellogg Family
The Zeller Family

Ilona Toohey
David Georgaros

Leo Walsh
Joan Walsh

Jan L. Weinstock, Esq.
Harry Roth, Esq. and 
	 Lisa Heller, MD

Lisa Wood
Anonymous

Dr. Gary Xiao
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Dilley

Students of the Y.A.L.E. School
Y.A.L.E. School
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To make a contribution to Gift of Life Family House, please visit www.GiftofLifeFamilyHouse.org.

We apologize for any errors or omissions and ask that you contact Allison 
Hoffman at 267-546-9800 ext.114 or ahoffman@giftoflifefamilyhouse.org to 
report any corrections.

A Special Thank You to Our Volunteers in the Community for Coordinating 
Fundraising Events to Support the Mission of Gift of Life Family House

Ally’s Breakfast and Blood Drive hosted by Angels for Ally
Applebee’s Flapjack Fundraiser Breakfast coordinated by Dwendy Johnson
Dunk Tank hosted by the Musculoskeletal Transplant Foundation
ErykaLynn Waller Tribute Concert
Knouse Fruitlands, Inc. Father’s Day Fundraiser
Sam Pesaresi Memorial Field Hockey Game at Albright College
Thirty One Fundraiser Hosted by Hearts of Gold
Turner Construction Employee Golf Outing coordinated by Patrick Kershner
Wish List Drive coordinated by BE A GIVER
Wish List Drive coordinated by Joanne Brusich
Wish List Drive coordinated by BSC America Bel Air Auto Auction
Wish List Drive coordinated by Patrick Davenport
Wish List Drive coordinated by The Hess Family
Wish List Drive coordinated by Links, Inc. of Philadelphia
Wish List Drive coordinated by Gena and Tim Mayer
Wish List Drive coordinated by The Meek Family
Wish List Drive coordinated by The Morgan Family
Wish List Drive coordinated by Warriors for Tim

In Memory of...
[GIFTS OF $50+]
Dayo Balogun

Eleanor and John Vagner
Jay Banion

Vanessa Broderick
Charles and Betsy Faust

Florence “Dolly” Miller
Greg and Barbara Brojack

Alan Bilbee
Kathleen Bilbee
Helen Burd
Ginny and Frank Draper
Eli Vinciquerra

Kevin Blount
James and Margaret Quill

Joseph Bottino
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Yurechko

Paula Brasch
Theresa Agin
Ina and Barry Bell
Richard Brasch, Jr.
Irving and Barbara Braunstein
Gerald and Maryann Brenneman
Buxmont Chapter of the 
	 PA Society of Tax and 
	 Accounting Professionals
Melvin and Lynne Cherry
Clare Shaw

Judge Martin Burman
Phylis Burman

Denetta Burnette
Annetta and Richard Good

Benjamin Byler
Ruth Peachey

Ralph Calvarese
Steven and Patricia Anderson
The Frick and Drummond Families
June Layton

Sherry Cederberg
Russell and Kitty Sams

Robert Chase
Martha Chase Reisinger

Catherine Chenoweth
Jean and Stanley Chenoweth

Caitlin Ciquero
Michele Busacca

Sean Patrick Clegg
George and Mary Matekovic
C. Robert and E. Jane Wells
Laurentians Senior Citizens Club

Jerry Cohen
Nina Cohen

Karen Cole
Sandra Cole Cantera

Michael Comegys
Nancy Worthington

Patrick Connolly
Faye Connolly Smith

Thomas Cooper
Winifred Cooper

Philip Costabile
Katherine K. Costabile

Jonathan Cottrell
Carolyn Cottrell

Mary Daly
Dr. John Daly

Amanda Davis
Joann and Joseph Mozelewski

Loretta Delloso
Verna Carrel
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Lucchesi 
The Pusey Family
James and Ruth Ridgway
Dan and Carolyn Scarfo

Joyce Demczyszyn
Scott Demczyszyn

Benjamin Diamond
Virginia Caballero

Ralph DiDonato
Margaret DiDonato

Janet DiMartino
Joseph and Donna Holbrook

Denver Ross Dixon
Keith and Cathy Levan

Joseph Doble, Sr.
Nancy Doble

Kyle Downin
G.C. Investigations

Robert Duffy
Margaret Duffy

Frank Dunlap, Jr.
Mary Ann Dunlap

Melissa Edwards
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Edwards

Laurence Enders
Eustace Enders

Frederick Ferris
Sandra Ferris

Brian James Fleagle
Christopher Bradley
James and Margaret Hunter

Jason Forline
Joseph and Beverly Forline

Edward Fox
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Cranmer
Mr. and Mrs. James Mclaughlin
Mr. and Mrs. Jack O’Brien
Jacobs Music Company 
The Rinaldi Family
Edward Tucker, Jr.

Caroline Gallager
Mr. and Mrs. John Prendergast

Larry Gemmell
Linda and Gary Brittingham
Troy and Katy Clair
Kathleen DeAngelis
Greg Derderian
Mr. and Mrs. Jacques Derderian
Peter and Donna Fogle
James Gemmell
Marie Gemmell
William and Eileen Gemmell
Mary Ann Hartzell
H. M. Stauffer & Sons, Inc.
Hahnemann University Hospital
Christine Kenn-Sebelist
Knights of Columbus Council 10827
Heather and Harold Lefever
Deirdre Lehman
Guy and Karen Malleus
Barbara and Francis McCaffrey
George and Aileen Nickel
Mr. and Mrs. Gaylord Poling
Carl and Susan Rentschler
Ronald and Karen Sahd
Sahd Metal Recycling
Robert Schroeder
Brian and Janis Snavely
Matthew Wardian
Dr. Michelle Yilanjian

Steven P. Geraci
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Geraci

Thomas J. Gerstley, Sr.
Anonymous

Jim Gervato
Gervato Family Foundation

Francis Gessler
Sharon Miles

Gayle Levick Goldglantz
Harvey Goldglantz

Rita Goor
Artcraft Promotional Concepts
Rita Goor Memorial Trust

Lorraine Green
Cheryl Green

George Grekalski
Mary and Carl Pucul

Scott Griffin
Chris and Amy Schneider

Kenneth Hamm
Chris Ann Hamm

Todd Hasz
Dr. and Mrs. Richard D. Hasz
Dianne Tiboni

Dr. David Haver
Akron Brass Company
Anonymous
Garden Spot Frame & Alignment 
Service Inc.
Rick and Jackie Gibson
The Haver Family

Dr. and Mrs. George and 
	 Diane Hildebrandt
Suzanne and Roger Luehrs
Manheim Pike Veterinary Hospital
John and Connie Meisky
New Holland Veterinary Hospital
Mr. and Mrs. Jerry Overton
Eugene and Charlotte Rohrer
Veterinary Referral Center
Walz Group P.C.

Ally Heintz
Mary Kay and Donald Heimbach
Robin Koch

Robert and Elizabeth Heller
Nancy Gillespie

Mason William Hess
Nancy Bowers
Delores DeVos
Jon and Mary Ellen Hess, Sr.
Paul and Andrea Kovach
Suzann Rowley
Marisa and Martin Van Strien

Matt Hoffa
Ronald and Edi Hulslander

Robert Horen
Feldman Family
Goldstein Family
Anthony and Margie Tomassetti

Erin Ivey
Jim and Carol McKelvey

Michael Jadick
Marie Mullin Jadick

M. Drene Jones
Northeast Chapter PA 
	 Auctioneers Association

Bradley Keefer
Karen and William Keefer

David M. Kennedy, Jr.
David and Elizabeth Kennedy

Judith and Robert Kennedy
Betsy Horen

Chloe Kiesel
Gift of Life Donor Program Staff
Jane Lewis

Franklyn Killgore
Anonymous

Jerry Klein
Voorhees Rotary Dinner Club

Paul Kouba
Anonymous
The BCA Team
Tara Beppel
Lu Ann Cahn
Karen Cutler
Faith and Michael Fiocco
Nicole Fondoklis
Nicole Franzen
Joan Kessler
Kistler-Tiffany Benefits
Eden and Rayna Kratchman
Craig Marowitz
William Rodgers
Bruce Shelly

Daniel Lamar
Phyllis LaMar

Christine Lambert
Franklin Lambert

Darin N. Leibovitz
Sue Hood

Rachel Lerman
JoAnn Fahey

Kenneth and Janice Lewis
Louise Hutchinson

Rudolph Little
Andrea Donnor

Tommaso Lonardo
The Bar Association of 
	 Lehigh County
Scott and Antonella Beck
Mr. and Mrs. Michele Ciamacco
Mr. and Mrs. Genarino Fontana
Rosalina Lofredo and Family
Harrison-Morton Middle School
Bruno and Giulia Masucci
Tony and Tam Masucci
Mr. and Mrs. Jamie McFadden
Gloria Nikles

Liza and Susan Ovington-		
	 Schoenberger
Josephine Palmieri
Worth, Magee & Fisher, P.C.

Michael F. Lorenzo, Jr.
Michael and Catherine Allen

Collin Loshnowsky
Brent and Karen Foehl
Nicole and Charles Loshnowsky
Merkle, Inc.

Thomas G. Lynn
Johnston and Johnston LLC
Geraldine Lynn
Bernadette and Jim Ronca

Joseph W. Mahoney, Jr.
Patricia Mahoney

Janet Majcher
Martin Majcher

Ralph McConnell
Linda McConnell

William McConnell
Linda McConnell

Michael D. McVey
Terry and Sue Dillon
Michael McVey

Dr. Howard Medoff
Richard and Helen Konstance

Fred “Butch” Miller
Andrew Ware

Thomas G. Miller
Andy and Kasey Hersey

Debra Mittelman
Alan J. Mittelman, Esq.

Michael Moore
Julie Moore

Norman Morgan
Sara Jones

Theresa News Morris
Barbara McKeever

Ethan Moyer
Eleanor Doerr

Mary Ann Navin
John Navin

Amy Newman
Cindi and Vincent Pasceri 

Beatrice Nicoletti
Lori and John Peruto, Esqs.

Corey Novak
Lenny and Cathy Novak

Bruce Levi Novasel
Mr. and Mrs. Antonio Colella
Mark and Neysa Maisel

Denise M. Oravez
Paul Oravez and 
	 Therese McNelly

Armand Michael Pepin
Nancy Shanes

Francis G. Pesaresi
Gary Macia

Samantha Pesaresi
Marguerite DeLucas
Gary Macia
John and Ann Marie Sabo
William and Ann Marie Trembler

Kevin Pirkey
Anonymous
Thomas and Janelle Coolbaugh
Edgar and Marianna Pirkey
The Sheridan Press

Jackie Powell
Joanna Stasiak

Florence Prager
Tom and Joanne Kohut

Neelesh Prasad
The Prasad Family

Maripat Pressler
Kathleen Cope

Carl Rausch
Kathleen Rausch

Elizabeth Reger Sutter
Patrick and Jean Reger

Gary Reichert
Regina Bascone

Les Rich
Sharon Rich

Sara Sawick
Anonymous

The BCA Team
Tara Beppel
Lu Ann Cahn
Karen Cutler
Faith and Michael Fiocco
Nicole Fondoklis
Nicole Franzen
Joan Kessler
Kistler-Tiffany Benefits
Eden and Rayna Kratchman
Craig Marowitz
William Rodgers
Bruce Shelly

Nicholas Sayles
Scott and Vickie Sayles

John M. Schwartz
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Doherty

Brian Seidel
Richard Johnson
Susan Seidel

James Sheckler
Palmerton Lions Club

John Shelton
Patricia Chipman
The Clark Associates Charitable 	
	 Foundation
Anna Fox
Michael Geissler
Ken and Cathymarie Gerlach
Mr. and Mrs. William Mahoney, Jr.
Dennis and Trudy McGowan
Joe McKeon
Veronika Stelmakh

Ron Siner
Gary and Jill McBride

Lucien Singolton Alexander
Leonard Alexander

David Slack
Harford Bowmen, Inc.
ILC Dover LP
Joseph and Vera Kundler
Mid Del Archers
James and Linda Roberts

Eric R. Smith
Ann Allegrini
George Czarny
Robert and Beverly Hoyer
Ross, Mary and Ashley Smith

David W. Spicer
William and Carolyn Spicer

Robert Staley
AmeriGas Propane Company 
	 District 5706
Anonymous
Cape Insulation Co., Inc.
Letitia Grande
Mildred Hopkins
Sally O’Connell
Stephany O’Leary
Edward Staley

Rose Steinberg
Cindi and Vincent Pasceri 

John V. Steinmetz
Trish, Abby and Jake Brown
Jim and Linda Hayes
J.P. McFadden
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph McFadden
Meghan, Gavin and Eleanor
Dan McLennon
Mr. and Mrs. Mark McLennon
Chris and Nancy McNett
Rita Steinmetz

Michael Stemrich
John and Carol Stemrich

Nicholas Frank Stevens
Tim and Judi Dunn

Mary and Stanley Striefsky
Marilyn and Joseph Thornton

Gerald F. Swanson
Christine Tierney

Zachary Sweitzer
Kirk and Meg Spring
Mark and Missy Sweitzer

Lauren Talbot
Anonymous

Robert Taylor
Mr. and Mrs. A. Russell Allen, Jr.

Heather Templeton
Kathy Balch

Karen Thomas
Erika Rutt-Akens

Bradley Turner
Joseph and Phyllis Taylor

Janet Tzanakis
Emmanuel Tzanakis

Timothy J. VanBrunt
Karen VanBrunt

Ellen Waldeck
Dr. Kathryn Lunetta

Herman “Herb” Weiner
Cindi and Vincent Pasceri 

Randy Weinstock
Harris Devor
Harry Roth, Esq. and Lisa Heller, MD

Kyle Wintersteen
Linda Bailey

Allen J. Zenker
Leah Rutter Zenker

The Legacy Garden 
Paver Program
Thank you to those who dedicated 
an engraved paver

Vanessa Broderick
Brent and Karen Foehl
Gift of Life Donor Program Staff
Feldman and Goldstein Families
Abelson Legal Search
Voorhees Rotary Dinner Club


